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28 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Eleanor and Walter, 
Cc: Margo Williamson, Chief Executive, and Ian Lorimer, Head of Corporate Improvement 
and Finance 
 
Thank you for your application to the Nature Restoration Fund (NRF) Edinburgh Process 
competitive top-up funding strand for the Montrose Coastal Erosion project.  
 
I am pleased to tell you that your application has been successful and that you will receive 
£350,000 alongside your direct allocation under the Edinburgh Process fund and General 
Capital Grant payment for August, the conditions for which will apply to this funding.  
 
The grant is made only for the purposes of carrying out the Montrose Coastal Erosion 
project. I would be grateful if you would arrange to send us a more detailed description of the 
project, including the objectives / outcomes of the project and the project budget; and the 
targets / milestones against which progress in achieving objectives will be monitored. A short 
report on completion of those milestones and detailing payments made in support of their 
delivery will be required alongside the monitoring return covering your NRF direct allocation. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Cate Turton 
Deputy Director, Natural Resources Division 
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